August 28, 1981

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD. 21701

Dear Harold:

I enjoyed and appreciated your letter with some excerpts from your
petition. I believe you have done more work on this than anyone
including all the commissions, and others that have investigated it.
Good Tuck.

I hope your health holds up. If you're sawing and chopping wood,
that's a good sign that you're in pretty good shape.

Your friend,

HENRY
CRIMINAL DISTRICT ATTORNEY
DALLAS COUNTY, TEXAS



